



590 Steven Court, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 6Z2

Tel: (905) 895-2309
Fax: (905) 895-8931
E-mail: nmhydro@nmhydro.ca
Web: www.nmhydro.ca

Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd.

October 1, 2009

Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to

Low Income Consumers

EB-2008-0150

Electricity Distributors: Customer Service, Rate Classification and Non-Payment Risk

EB-2007-0722

Demand Side Management Guidelines

For Natural Gas Distributors

EB-2008-0346

In accordance with the request contained in the Board's letter of September 28, 2009, I am writing to inform the Board that Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. will be offering a low-income financial assistance program for the 2009-2010 winter season.

Should you have any questions or require further information on the assistance program, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

P. D. Ferguson, P.Eng.

President

PDF/tg

